
 

 

 
 
 
16 February 2017 
 
 
 
Lait Dalal 
 
By email to: fyi-request-5204-7d38d1c8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
Dear Lait 
 
Official Information Act Request 
 
Thank you for your request received 25 January 2017.  
 
In response to your request, we advise we cannot provide this information under S18 (e) of the 
Official Information Act: 

(e) that the document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist or, 

despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

GREGORY PEPLOE 
Director People and Performance  
 
m. 021 381 953 
e. gregory.peploe@waikatodhb.health.nz 
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